
Dear Parents/Carers,
Welcome back!  I know there were 

lots of bugs around over the holidays so 
hope this didn’t impact on your festivities 
too much.  Our learners came back raring 
to go and staff have been very pleased with 
some great learning attitudes.  Fingers 
crossed we can all keep well and achieve 
that great attendance. 

We are continuing with our focus on 
our “Golden Rules” (Ready, Respectful, 
Safe) this term.  We will be continuing our 
assemblies based on being respectful over 
the next few weeks.  Look out for the video 
links and discussion points sent home via 
MM.  Our learners have really impressed 
us with their demonstration of this 
important skill and it’s been lovely to award 
so many “Secret Teacher” postcards.

This term we welcome Miss Monk to 
our team.  Miss Monk will be teaching in 
Oranges Monday to Wednesday to allow 
Miss Adams time to fulfill her other role of 
Deputy Head.  

Finally, we ended last term with a 
Musical Celebration Assembly to showcase 
our budding musicians.  It was an uplifting 
performance and lovely to see our learners 
perform with such confidence.  Our 
Musician in Residence, Mr Taylor is 
ensuring that every child in KS2 has a 
chance to experience learning a musical 
instrument.  I know our learners are really 
enjoying this opportunity.

Upcoming Diary Dates

Click here to go to our website and 
see all of the exciting events we have 

planned.

Contact us via email office@terrington-st-clement.norfolk.sch.uk 

Class/Whole School Letters

Click here to see all of the letters we 
send home to parents/carers.  The only 

ones not published are for 
competitions, where there are only a few 

letters sent.

9th January 2023

New Year Resolutions
Did you know that only 20% or 1 in 5 
children are read to in the UK once they 
enter Y3?  Let’s see if we can buck the 
trend at Terrington.  Even if your child can 
read with some fluency, reading aloud to 
your child will help them develop 
concentration, memory and problem 
solving skills, not to mention strengthening 
your bond with your child. (Incredible 
Benefits to Reading with your child every 
day). This term, any child that reads daily 
at home will be entered into a weekly class 
raffle.  Let’s get reading together!

https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=14&viewid=4
mailto:office@terrington-st-clement.norfolk.sch.uk
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=Letters&pid=187
https://empoweredparents.co/10-huge-benefits-reading-children-every-day/
https://empoweredparents.co/10-huge-benefits-reading-children-every-day/
https://empoweredparents.co/10-huge-benefits-reading-children-every-day/


JUMP X SKIPPING CHALLENGE

As you probably know your children have been 
skipping every day for the last few weeks of 
the Autumn term, as part of the Jump X 
Skipping Challenge.  

I am pleased to say that our school finished 7th 
overall in this challenge.  As a result of scoring 
over 1 million jumps, we are going to receive 
30 new skipping  ropes which will be put in a 
box to be used a breaktimes and lunchtimes.

Children who took part will be given a 
certificate.  Well done everyone!

Looking for some new activities for 
your child?

There is new Dodgeball Club starting up at 
Hodgson Fitness.

Flyers are available in the foyer by the 
office if you are interested.

Attendance

Miss Conner and the
children thoroughly enjoyed the Head 
Teacher’s Tea Party on the last day of term.  
50 children joined her as they had achieved 
100% attendance in the Autumn term which 
is a fantastic achievement.

Maybe your child will be joining her at the 
end of the Spring Term for the Pizza Party 
if they get 100% attendance for this term.

We also sent out 190 certificates for 100% 
attendance in December.  This is 
something we do every month so best of 
luck for January.  We can do it!

Daily Cheese Toasted Bagel
You may remember, I let you know there 
was an offer on Squid for bagels back in 
November.  The funding for this has 
reduced further so any contribution would 
be gratefully received but we do not want to 
put any pressure on families if you can’t 
afford it.

There is a new offer on Squid for the 
Spring Term.

SQUID PAYMENTS
Thank you for the majority of parents who pay 
for lunches and breakfast club promptly.

The office are spending a lot of time chasing 
up outstanding money, which as you can 
imagine is time consuming.  We  would be 
grateful if you could pay at the beginning of 
the week and we can always issue a refund if 
needed.
Thank you.



Headteacher Awards
Y5/6 - Artjoms L, Isaac B, Freddy M
Bonnie L, Izzy RD, Elicia T
Y3/4- Isla N, Stanley U, Kallie SA, 
William C, Tilly B, Thomas L, Amelia H
Y1/2 - Amelia T, Gracie S, Sebastian H, Skylar
Luna, Ethan W
EYFS - Ross,  Summer
SRB - Chelsea, Eliam G, Travis W, Sam H, 
Logan D, Ksenia C Ben C

Growth Mindset Awards

Y5/6 - Stanley D, Ellie-Mae, Lacey B
Ryan W, Elliot T, Jackson W
Y3/4 - Leon M, Harry J, Lennon M, Scarlett S
Aimee W, Adam S, Arlo B
Y1/2 - Nancy D, Layton G, Oliver G, Emily M
Momo, Harrison K
EYFS - Danny, Alessio
SRB - Logan D, Phoebe S, Henry C, Eilam G
Chelsea B, Travis W

Doodle Maths Champions
Based on 150+ stars over last 2 weeks
Y1/2 - Bella R, Eliza P, Lawrence W, George R
William W, Klaudija S, Maisie M
Y3/4 - Leon M, Daniel M, Dilan B
Stanley U, Alina B
Y5/6 - Charlie U, Casey W, Dione B
Laila R, Ruby A

TT Rock Stars -  
Best Improvers last week

Ivy W, Madison P, Mabelle C, Amy F
Stanley P, Jarvis D Momo B
Dilan and Ruby A
Well done!

Reading Badges
There are some great 
recommended reading books
on our website to help your
child get hooked on reading achieve their 
reading badge. I know lots are well on their 
way.
Y6 - Darcie B, Ryan C, Madison, Evie
Y5 -  Isaac B, Evelyn, Ben, Nellie, Noah
Y2 - Annabell C, Isabella M
Y1 - Holly W, Charlie J, Corben D. Mia B, 
Harrison G, George R, Archie S, Seth S
Recp - Ruby, Harriet, Oscar, Andrea, 
Alessio, Elliott, Ellen, Marnie-Rose, 
Reuben
Nursery - Albie, Arlo, Honey, Rosie, Sam, 
Aaron, Max, Jaxon T
43 badges and counting… Let’s beat last 
year’s total of 210 badges awarded.
Mrs Dymond has also achieved her badge 
- well done!

Shh… there’s a secret teacher around our 
school that is trying really hard to “spot” our 
learners demonstrating our school rule - 
Respect

These children have been spotted so far
Y5/6 - Finley P, Artjoms, Henry W, Emily S 
Nellie C, Elliot T, Amy C, Jackson W, 
Isabella TS
Y3/4- Darcie B, Teddy T, Lily S, Mia K
Y1/2- Seth S, Isabella M, Nancy D, Cody B 
Ashton  
EYFS -

Bank Holiday

Monday 8th May 2023
Please be aware there is an additional 

Bank Holiday this year to mark the 
King’s Coronation.  We have updated 

the Term Dates on our website.. 

https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=Reading&pid=280
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=Reading&pid=280
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=Term+dates&pid=252

